Cirls, School

together we aspire, we discover, we excel

Lordswood Girls' School

Lordswood Girls' School Knightlow Road Birmingham B17 80B

Tel: 0121 429 2838

Facsimile: 0121 429 4840 Email: lgs-enquiry@lordswoodtrust.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. J. Götschel B.A, MEd.

6th February 2018

Invitation to attend Parents' Forum – 8.00 a.m. Friday 16th February 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Yours faithfully.

I am writing to invite you to our Parents' Forum meeting which will take place at 8.00 a.m. on Friday 16th February 2018.

Our Parents' Forum events give parents and carers the opportunity to meet with staff and share their views on the school and how we can improve in a relaxed and informal atmosphere and answer any questions that you may have.

If you would like to attend the event, please complete the form below or email Mrs Sheila Allport, the leadership team's PA, s.allport@lordswoodtrust.co.uk, so that we can arrange a suitable room and organise refreshments.

If there is an issue that you would like the school to discuss in more detail in a future Parents' Forum event, please feel free to suggest this below.

Please be aware that this meeting is for parents only.

We look forward to seeing you on 16th February.

Mirs Jane Götschel
Headteacher

Parents' Forum Event – 8.00 a.m. Friday 16th February 2018
Please return to Mrs Allport or email s.allport@lordswoodtrust.co.uk

Student' Name: ______ Review Group: _____

Please can you reserve _____ chair(s) at the Parents' Forum Event on Friday 16th March 2018

If you would like to suggest an item for a future Parents' Forum Event, please write this below: